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Comments: As an American Hunter, I am tired of seeing the federal government trying to block access to

taxpayer owned lands.  This is just another example of the Forest Service attempting to stop access to federal

lands for ANY use other than a use that meets the extremely strict list of uses that management favors.

 

All federal, taxpayer owned, lands should be open for use as recreational land, wildlife viewing land, hunting and

fishing land, hiking land, camping land, photography land, trapping land, and all other uses that meet minimum

safe guards such as approvals of Fish and Game Departments, water quality standards, and environmental

standards.

 

We had a proposal such as this open for comments in Alaska.  After a huge opposition to the proposal, the

government tried to proceed.  We the people were forced to bring in our federal congressional delegation to get

our concerns heard.  After congressional intervention was forced on the proposal, it was finally defeated.

HOPEFULLY THIS WILL NOT REQUIRE SUCH ACTIONS.  Federal lands need to be open for ALL activities -

not just those activities endorsed by special interests such as PETA, WWF, or any other single use interest. 


